
Chesterbrook Academy 

January/February News 

CBA will be CLOSED 

Monday, February 20th 

for Teacher  

In-Service 

A Parent Survey will be going out 

this month– please take a few 

minutes to fill it out! This gives us 

a better idea about the things you 

love about CBA and things we can 

improve upon! 

Please remember to sign your child 

in and out at the front desk         

each day!! 

Tax Statements are available!!  

Please email Randi at 

Randi.Kinsella@nlcinc.com or 

Kristin at                                

Kristin.Mackey@nlcinc.com if  

you would like a statement       

either emailed to you or       

printed out.  

In the event of  a school   

closing due to winter weather, 

we will send out a mass text 

message and email. We will 

also announce on WCIA 

(channel 3). 

If  you are not  

receiving email’s, let Randi or 

Kristin know so you can get 

added! 

Please make sure your child has appropriate 

clothing for outside play. We can still go out-

side if  the temperature  is above 32 degrees.  

Chesterbrook Academy Open 

House Saturday, January 21 

from 10am-1pm for potential 

new families.  


